World Congress on Procedural
Justice in Heidelberg

The International Association of International Procedural Law and the University
of Heidelberg are pleased to invite proceduralists from all over the world to the
XIV. IAPL World Congress on Procedural Justice.

The reduction and management of an ever-increasing caseload to ensure the
effectiveness of proceedings has been at the centre of debates in the area of
procedural law for the past decades. Growing globalisation has shifted the focus
to the question whether the existing procedural codes are still able to guarantee
procedural equality and material justice through proceedings in our transforming
world, whether our traditional criteria for the assessment of a fair trial still suffice
or whether they need to be adjusted to the new demands. The XIV. IAPL World
Congress aims to discuss these questions with regard to seven areas in which
economic and technical globalisation have created new challenges for procedural
laws. In addition, an , open-afternoon” will give participants the opportunity to
engage in discussions on other problematic areas of procedural justice.

The Congress will take place in the eldest German university which is situated in
the charming city of Heidelberg in the context of the University’s 625th
anniversary from 25th to 30th July 2011.

The program can be found here as well as the list of speakers and further
information.
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